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12:30-2:00pm 

 

 

Welcome and Introductions 

Professor David Garcia, Chair 

 

The New Music Major Curriculum  

Professor Jocelyn Neal, Associate Chair, Academic Division  

 

Navigating the Music Major 

Professor Lee Weisert, Director of Undergraduate Studies 

 

The Gateway to the Major (MUSC 120 Foundations in Music) and Graduate Student Teaching 

Assistants 

Professor Andrea Bohlman, Director of Graduate Studies 

 

Ensembles, Lessons, and Logistics 

Professor Jeff Fuchs, Director of University Bands 

 

Music Library 

Steven Weiss, Curator, Southern Folklife Collection  

and Interim Music Library Director  

 

Music Education 

Professor Jeff Fuchs, Director of University Bands 

 

Student Questions 

 

Break-out Meeting with Ensemble Directors and Applied Area Heads 

 

 

 


